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PROJECT NO. 2020-30 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

SUPPLY AND INSTALLATION OF SOLAR LIGHTING AT H.H. KNOLL LAKEVIEW PARK 
City Of Port Colborne 

 
Sealed Bids, plainly marked as to contents, will be received by the office of the City Clerk until 

2:00:00 p.m. local time on: 
 

Monday, November 16th, 2020 
 
The City of Port Colborne is inviting Proposals from qualified, professional firms to supply and 
install LED solar lighting along with all applicable components for H.H. Knoll Lakeview Park. The 
Project entails the purchase and supply of multiple LED solar light units along with, the design 
and installation of these units along the southern path and parking lot at H.H. Knoll Lakeview 
Park.  
 
Interested bidders are required to respond to Stephanie Jennings, Civil Technologist, at 
stephaniejennings@portcolborne.ca, by email only and by no later than Thursday, November 
12th, 2020 at 12:00:00pm. If a response is not received by the deadline, no documents will be 
available to your firm. 
 
This contract utilizes the “Niagara Peninsula Standard Contract Document” which forms the 
specification documents excepting the “Standard Instruction to Bidders, Form of Proposal, and 
Supplementary Special Provisions.” The “Standard Document” is available on the internet at the 
“Tenders” section of the Regional Municipality of Niagara website www.niagararegion.ca  
 
Bids will be publicly opened after 2:15:00 p.m. local time on Monday, November 16th, 2020 on 
the First Floor at City Hall. The lowest or any bid will not necessarily be accepted. 
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